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White, John 

From: pauline gregory[ Code A 

Sent: 28 July 2008 21:07 

To: White, John 

Subject: Hospital 

Dear Mr White 

I have just received notifcation of the meeting at your office on thurs 31st july. 

I arn the legal next of kin to Mrs Sheila Gregory, and will be attending the meeting as advised by Peter Walsh. 

Yours faithfully 

Pauline Gregory 

31/07/2008 


